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Chairman Davis and Committee Members, 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my testimony in support to Senate Bill 232. 

For the record, my name is Peter Demchuk. I am a 40 year member, and the Business 

Manager, of the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers 24 located in Baltimore. In 

addition, I am a lifelong resident of Maryland, residing in District 7 of Baltimore County. I 

represent approximately 2000 hardworking, Maryland tax paying electricians. 

The work we do is not easy; it requires high skills and has a fair amount of risk. We understand 

this, which is why we provide extensive training and fight for quality wages, pensions, and 

health care, 

Maryland has one of the highest monetary thresholds ($500,000.00) in the nation for prevailing 

wage. Add to that amount a 50% State Funding requirement, the threshold now can be in the 

millions of dollars. 




